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February 7, 2025 

 Dear JCA parents,  

We are so thankful for our JCA families and the great school year we are having! 
However, it’s that time of year and we are looking ahead at the 2025/2026 school year. 
Current JCA families will have the opportunity to re-enroll their students for the 2024/2025 
school year beginning February 10th.  

The early bird, re-enrollment fee is $100 per student and only valid through the 
month of February. Your bill must be current to register. Beginning March 1st, the re-
enrollment fee will increase to $150 per student, and we will be accepting new applicants.  

Because space is limited in all grade levels, we urge you to take advantage of the 
early bird option.  Please be sure to secure your spot at JCA for the next year during the 
month of February! Please turn in the fully, completed Re-Enrollment form along with the 
registration fee.   

For rising 6th grade and 9th grade students, a complete registration packet must be 
filled out.  This will enable us to update your student’s information as he/she advances. 

If you have not already, please prayerfully consider if Jacksonville Christian 
Academy is the educational choice for your children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Administrative Office  
Jacksonville Christian Academy 
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